

St Augustine of Canterbury Catholic Primary School

Deanwood Drive Rainham Kent

ME8 9NP 01634 371892 Headteacher: Mrs. L. Prestidge

Newsletter

15th November 2019



Thank you to all the children who wore odd socks on Tuesday to help raise awareness for Anti-Bullying Week, 'Change Starts with Us'.

The children all looked lovely in their clothes for Children in Need today and we raised a fantastic £173.57



St. Patrick

St. George

St. Andrew

St. David

397

405

292

321

Class Attendance

Year R	Year 1	Year 2	Year 3	Year 4	Year 5	Year 6
99%	97%	98%	97%	97%	98%	98%

Birthdays this week

Renie age 9
Benjamin age 10
Holly age 10



The following children were in the 'Book of Excellence' today.

Year R Nogie and Ava

Year 1 Isabella and Joseph

Year 2 Phoebe and Pelumi

Year 3 Olivia and Michael

Year 4 Aiza and Erynn

Year 5 Holly and Samuel

Year 6 Frankie and Josh



Lunchtime Supervisors Award

Year R Sawyer

Year 1 Isabella

Year 2 Phoebe

Year 3 Elsie

Year 4 Joshua

Year 5 Ben

Year 6 Joseph



Buster Book Club

Winners

Well done Year 2



Mathlete of the Week

Year R Sasha

Year 1 Ava

Year 2 Lillian

Year 3 William

Year 4 Grace

Year 5 Kirsty

Year 6 Lily G



Dates for your diary

Week beginning 18 November is Road Safety week

19 November Year 2 Road Safety Walk

19 November Year 4 visiting Wigmore Library

Tuesday 26 and Wednesday 27 November Parent/ Carer Consultations— <u>available to book online through</u> Parentmail No Clubs this week

2 December 9.30am Whole School Advent Mass (Church)

Tuesday 3 December and Wednesday 4 December Year 1 and 2 Nativity 2pm (2 tickets per family per day)

- 11 December Year R Nativity 2.30pm (2 tickets per family).
- 11 December 9.30am Open morning for Year R 2020
- 13 December Christmas Jumper Day for Save the Children
- 13 December Christmas Disco 3.30pm—5pm More details to follow.
- 18 December Last day of Term Carol Service 1.30pm. School closes 2.15pm after the Carol Service, there will be no Evening Owls After School Club.
- 6 January Children return to school

PTA/PA/PTFA

Thank you to all the parents who came to our meeting on Monday. I am really pleased that a committee is being setup and we are looking forward to working together to organise events for our children and raise funds for the school.

Many thanks.

WOW

Winners

Well done Year 5

